COURTENAY GARDENS PRIMARY SCHOOL



20th March 2020

Dear Parents,

RE: Coronavirus (COVID-19) Information- UPDATE REGARDING POTENTIAL SCHOOL CLOSURE

At this stage, there is no indication from the Department of Education that Courtenay Gardens PS will be closing. The school continues to be a safe environment for your children and our staff.

In the case there IS a school closure, we will communicate this with parents in the following ways:

- 1. A notification on the school website. http://www.cgps.vic.edu.au/
- 2. A message sent through Flexibuzz. See below.
- 3. An email to parents, for parents who have provided their email to the school. Please contact the school office to provide or update your email, if needed.
- 4. If the school is able to, a hard copy notice would be sent to all families as well.

Please ensure you have access to the above mentioned communication avenues.

Please keep your child home if they are unwell. Otherwise, we encourage you to send your child to school.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Regards Marc de Ley Principal

